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Healthy Schools





	           Welcome back!

	As we embark on this new academic year, we are filled with excitement and optimism for the year that lies ahead. The first week back has been a joy to witness, with our pupils settling into their new classes with enthusiasm and eagerness to learn.
Walking through the corridors and visiting classrooms, we have been so impressed by how smart our children look in their uniforms. It's heartening to see them taking pride in their appearance and representing our school so well. Your support in ensuring your children are wearing the correct uniform is greatly appreciated and contributes significantly to our positive school environment.
One of our most rewarding aspects of our role as Headteachers is observing the genuine love for learning that our children demonstrate daily. It's truly a blessing to have children who are excited to come to school, ready to engage with their teachers and peers. This enthusiasm is infectious and creates a vibrant atmosphere throughout Clover Hill.

As we look ahead to the coming months, we can't help but feel a sense of anticipation for all that this year will bring. Each new term offers fresh opportunities for growth, discovery, and achievement. We are confident that together - pupils, staff, and parents - we will create memorable experiences and celebrate numerous successes.
The smooth transition we've experienced this week is a testament to the hard work of our dedicated staff and the resilience of our amazing children. It sets a positive tone for the year ahead and reinforces our belief in the strength of our school community.
We would like to express our gratitude to all of you - pupils, parents, and staff - for your continued support and commitment to Clover Hill Primary School. Your contributions, big and small, make our school a special place where learning thrives and every child has the opportunity to shine.

We look forward to sharing more updates with you as the term progresses. Here's to a fantastic year ahead at Clover Hill Primary School!



	

	Important Uniform Reminders

	Uniform policy 


	Branded clothing with logos cannot be worn. Children will be asked to change into unbranded spare clothing should this not be followed. 
· Dark grey/black school tailored trousers/bottle green pinafore or skirt and bottle green tights
· Sky blue/ white/bottle green polo short
· Bottle green sweatshirt or cardigan
· Girls can wear a bottle green and white checked school dress or jumpsuit in the summer
· All children can wear dark grey/black tailored medium length school shorts in 
the summer
· All children must wear plain black sensible school shoes - no boots and no trainers please. 
Children will be asked to change into spare uniform in school should they not wear the correct items.
PE Uniform Kit

· a school uniform hoody
· plain black UNBRANDED KNEE-LENGTH shorts or joggers 
· a plain UNBRANDED white T shirt with or without a Clover Hill logo
· plain black trainers
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Children will be asked to change into our spare kit should they not be wearing the correct uniform.
No jewellery

No smart watches 

Please ensure you name everything. We cannot look for items without names. 


	Earrings
	Children cannot wear earrings in school. If they are going to get their ears pierced - pupils must get them pierced at the beginning of the summer holidays, giving 6 weeks before the studs have to be removed for the first day back in September.  
Should children come into school wearing earrings, they will be asked to remove them.


	Diary dates for Autumn 1

	Important dates for the new academic year

	INSET Days - school closed to pupils. 

1. Friday 21st February 2025
2. Monday 2nd June 2025
Friday 20th June 2025:  Occasional Day.  School closed to staff and pupils.
Tuesday 22nd October. Halloween Disco.

KS1 3.45-4.45  KS2 4.45-5.45.  

Further information to follow.

	Other events
	Wednesday 11th September – Sports Day for Years 2-6.
Children only – no spectators
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Clover Hill Community Primary School


Glenhurst Drive, Whickham, NE16 5SJ	


0191 433 4056 		


Email:      cloverhillprimary@gateshead.gov.uk 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.cloverhillprimary.org" �www.cloverhillprimary.org�





Headteachers: Louise C Hall (BA Hons) 


 		Ailsa Holden (BA Hons)
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Clover Hill is a safeguarding school.  Please remember that any photos or videos captured whilst attending school events are for private use only, they cannot be posted onto any public social media sites.
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